
After a Rocky Start....Miami
Road Construction Begins

Disruption and inconvenience was
to be expected but the work is

necessary and patience is required.
For updates, see this message from

Kristen Jaggard.

Dear Harbordale Neighbors,

We want to keep you informed about the construction activity in your
neighborhood as part of the City of Fort Lauderdale’s ongoing
infrastructure improvement program.

What’s Happening:
Construction for the new wastewater force main is underway in the
Harbordale neighborhood. The first phase of work includes:
• Open cut sewer installation along SE 15th Street between SE 10th
Avenue and Miami Road
• Trenchless sewer installation along Miami Road
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• Sewer rehabilitation along SE 10th Avenue between SE 15th Street
and SE 17th Street

This work is scheduled to take place during the summer (June through
August) to minimize impacts on Harbordale Elementary School and
the surrounding area.

Traffic & Access:
Temporary detours and lane closures are in place as needed.
Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) plans were developed to ensure the
safety of residents, students, and workers, while maintaining access
to homes and businesses in the area.

We’re committed to keeping you informed every step of the way:
• Flyers with phase 1 construction and detour details are attached
• Project updates will be posted regularly on the City’s website: �
� https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/749
0/16#!/

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this
essential project to improve the resiliency of our City’s infrastructure.

Thank you,
Kristin Jaggard | Project Manager II

Engineering Division | Public Works Department 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
101 NE 3rd Ave, Suite 2100, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
O: 954-828-5663 | City: 954-828-8000 
E: KJaggard@fortlauderdale.gov

Will you be coming on Sunday
June 29? We are going to the NSU

Museum of Art for our Annual
Neighborhood of the Month day at

the Museum. Let us know.
This is your invitation. Remember... members

are free and please bring a guest. Neighbors pay
$15 and if you are eligible to become a member

then your 2025 dues are paid!
Light bites and wine are included!
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Let us know if you are coming and bringing a
guest

RSVP Harbordale

JOIN OR RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP
​ in the Harbordale Civic Association

Here is an easy way to pay your
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2025 Harbordale Civic
Association Dues with PayPal

Scan the QR code and it will take you
to the Harbordale Civic Association
Pay Pal site. You can automatically
pay your dues thru your Pay Pal
Account. Dues are still only $15.00

Or pay your annual dues
securely on line with a credit
card

Click on the image and you will be
redirected to "Become a Member"
at Harbordale.org
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